
Appendix 3 
 
Responses to the Southwark Plan 2002 (First Deposit UDP) – 
Officer Comments 
 
The above information can be viewed on the Southwark website at 
www.southwark.gov.uk/udp. 
 
If you have any questions or comments on the “Officer Comments” 
please contact Julie Seymour or Sarah Coady in the Planning 
Policy team on 0207 525 0508. 
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